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Dorothy Menasco O%@W? 
From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: Tuesday, August 05,2008 2:OQ PM 

To: Hong Wang 

cc: 
Subject: RE: ITS Telecom, Docket No. 080502-TC 

Ray Kennedy; 'Christian W. Marcelli'; Ann Cole; Kimberley Pena; Ruth Nettles 

Ray and Christian, this address has been corrected for Docket 080502 as requested below. Thank you for bringing that 
to our attention. 

Ruth, since this i s  your area of expertise, I'm copying you on this message to let you h o w  that I made tiis change. I 
superceded the information for Dockets 080248,080249, and 080250 as well. 

From: Hong Wang 
Sent: Tuesday, August 05,2008 1:47 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Ray Kennedy; 'Christian W. Marcelli'; Ann Cole; Kimberley Pena 
Subjeb: RE: ITS Telecom, Docket No. 080502-TC 

Dorothy, can you please take care of the correction of the address? 

Thanks! 

From: Ray Kennedy 
Sent: Tuesday, August 05,2008 1:29 PM 
To: 'Christian W. Marcelli' 
Cc: Hong Wang; Kiwanis Curry 
Subject: RE: ITS Telecom, Docket No. 080502-TC 

Hi Christian, 

We have not filed a CASR yet. We will file one today. I hope to file a recommendation on 8/21, assuming we do not have a lot of 
questions. 

The APC was listed because the docket title has in it a request for waiver of Rule 25-4.1 18. They are listed on all rule waiver 
requests. A waiver of the rule is not needed but I will still have to address it in the recommendation. 

I have copied the Clerk's Office on this e-mail so they can correct the address concern you identified in the e-mail below. 

Kay Kennedy 
Florida Public Service Cormnission 
2540 Stiumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Phone: 850-413-6584 
Fax: 850-413-6585 
E-Mail: rkennedy@psc.state.fl.us 

8/5/2008 
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From: Christian W. Marcelli [mailto:CMarcelli@RSBattorneys.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2008 12:14 PM 
To: Ray Kennedy 
Subject ITS Telecom, Docket No. 080502-TC 

Ray, 

I have been monitoring the PSC website for any updates to the CASR in Docket No. 080502-TC. Please note that the 
address of the law firm should be “2180 West State Rd. 434, suite 21 18”. The way it currently reads duplicates the 
“state road” and “SR’, ultimately not leaving enough space for the full suite number. 

Also, I noticed that the Administrative Procedures Committee is listed as an interested person. In my watedwastewater 
experiencc, that officc IS usually on cases that deal with revising the rules. Is it normal in Telecom for that office to 
observe? 

Thanks for your help. I just want to make sure that correspondence gets through. 

Regards, 
Christian 

Christian Marcelli, Esquire 
Of Counsel 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
2 180 W. State Road 434 
Suite 2118 
Longwood, FL 32779 
(407) 830-633 1 (Phone) 
(407) 830-8522 (Fax) 
www.rsbattomeys.u.ox 

NOTICE: This e-mail message an- m y  attachment to this e-mi.. messace contains confidential information that is 
legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, retransmit, convert to hard copy, copy, 
use or disseminate this e-mail or any attachments to it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us 
immediately by return e-mail or by telephone at 888-877-6555 and delete the original and all copies of this 
transmission (including any attachments). 
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